Dear parishioners,

Below is a paraphrased version of the
Archdiocese of Detroit's Liturgical Directives.

COVID-19 Liturgical Directives from AGD
The following directives are being issued based on
Governor Whitmer’'s “Stay Home, Stay Safe” executive
order of March 23, 2020. These directives are in place
through Easter Monday, April 13, 2020.

I. General Principles

1. In cooperation with the governor’s executive order,
parish offices are to be closed and employees, as
they are able, to work from home. Pastors should
take precautions to keep their churches clean and
open, if they are able, and available for prayer,
especially for those interceding for the sick.

2. Funerals and weddings are to be suspended
during this time. Priests should coordinate with their
funeral directors when families request the rites
proper to funerals. Graveside services are still
permitted provided they observe proper social
distancing.

3. Baptisms are also to be suspended during this time.
Where there is a real danger of death, the person
should be baptized in the hospital or home of the
parents. In danger of death, the faithful should
consult with their pastors.

4. Priests are to continue to celebrate private Mass
daily, remembering the efficacious nature of the
Mass even without the presence of the faithful and
to fulfill Mass intentions which have been allocated.
Pastors are reminded of their obligation to offer the
Sunday Mass for the people of the parish.

5. The pastoral care of the faithful must always be para-
mount. Therefore, priests should consider the best
options for the celebration of private confession for
those in dire need of the Sacrament.

6. Anointing of the Sick for those in dire need of the
sacrament should still be performed in the home
of the individual or in the hospital or health care
facility, following the directives of the health care
facility.

7. Parish Confirmations scheduled for the remainder of
2020 are suspended until further naotice. Plans for
their resumption will be examined at a later time.

Il. Holy Week

Palm Sunday: Palms are not to be distributed in the
parish during the “Stay Home, Stay Safe” executive
order and may be distributed at a later time.

Chrism Mass: Will be celebrated privately
and livestreamed from Blessed Sacrament
Cathedral Monday of Holy Week (6 April) at

7 pm. Arrangements will be made for the oils to be
distributed to the parishes through the Vicars.

Triduum liturgies are to be offered in private. Triduum
liturgies with Archbishop Vigneron will be livestreamed
from Blessed Sacrament Cathedral; see times below.

a. Mass of the Lord's Supper: Mass will
be livestreamed from Blessed Sacrament
Cathedral at 7 pm

b. Liturgy of the Lord’'s Passion: This Liturgy will
be livestreamed from Blessed Sacrament
Cathedral at 1 pm

c. Easter Vigil: This Mass will be livestreamed from
Blessed Sacrament Cathedral at 9:00pm

Administering the Sacraments of Initiation to those in
RCIA is to be postponed until a later date when the
fuller community can be present.

Easter Sunday: This Mass will
be livestreamed from Blessed
Sacrament Cathedral at 11:00am.




